Meeting Notes January 16, 2024

In attendance: Ashley Mills, Mrs. Quast, Denice Hynd, Kristina Cokenes, Sheila Stranskey, Amy Rosse, Sonja, Sue Egloff, Kristie Smith, Gloria Torma
Called to order at 6:33 p.m.
Meeting minutes from December.
The Yogurt Beach fundraiser earned $620 bringing the new balance to $11,796.05.
The next event is Bingo in March. A committee is needed. Expenses for last Bingo night included posters and were $124.60. The fifth graders will run concessions with a $100 budget proposed by Sheila and seconded by Kristina and Gloria.
Doughnuts with Grownups is Friday, March 22, 2024. Volunteers are needed for setup, serving, and cleaning up. Doughnuts and milk will be served, Kristina will take the lead, and the budget is $300. Everyone is looking for donations.
Staff appreciation week is May 6-10, 2024. Amy Rosse will head this. Sue wants to provide for one day. Ms. Patrick’s husband may be able to help with securing the Olive Garden for one day. A suggestion was including parents in teacher likes/dislikes to make it easier to tangibly support them.
The soccer team had a bus request for three away games costing between $150-$300. Spirit account sales go towards uniforms. Bingo card sales will go towards the soccer team’s transportation needs and concessions towards fifth grade science camp agreed on unanimously. 
Gloria brought up the Boys and Girls’ Club desire to collaborate. The group will get back to this.
Next executive board meeting January 29th and PTO meeting February 20th
Adjourned at 7:18.
